[bookmark: _GoBack]The Clarion City Council met Monday, February 11, 2019 at 11:30 am in Council Chambers for a budget workshop and special session.  Present were Mayor Duane Asbe, Council members Teresa Lancaster, Dave Maxheimer, Jim Williams, Andy Young, and Dan Hennigar.  Also present were City Administrator Jordan Cook, Public Works Director Jon DeVries, Rec Director Scott Simmons, Assistant Fire Chief Pete Smith, Fire Chief Gene Rosenbaum, Police Chief Steve Terhark, Ambulance Director Tiffon Willey, and Library Director Linda Lloyd.
Mayor Asbe called the meeting to order and polled the council for any conflicts of interest with the agenda.  No conflicts were reported.  A motion made by Lancaster to approve the agenda, seconded by                                    Hennigar; all ayes approved.
The Council then moved into the budget workshop.  The Council reviewed the proposed FY20 budgets for all funds in all departments.  
After reviewing of funds, a motion made by Young, seconded by Lancaster, was made to approve publication of budget and set public hearing for Wednesday, February 27, 2019 at 12:00 PM on acceptance of the proposed FY20 Budget; all ayes approved
Motion by Hennigar, seconded by Young to adjourn, all ayes approved.

Respectfully Submitted,
Jordan Cook
City Administrator/Clerk



_____________________________________                     ____________________________________
Jordan Cook, City Administrator				 Duane Asbe, Mayor

